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June 29, 2022 

Dear Chair and Members of Toronto and East York Community Council, 

Re: Parking Amendments – Heath Crescent 

Transportation Services is requesting approval for the removal of the existing on-street 
accessible parking space on the east side of Heath Crescent, north of Heath Street East as it is 
no longer required. This has been confirmed by Transportation Services.  The removal will aid in 
maximizing available on-street parking for other residents/motorists. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1. Toronto and East York Community Council rescind the existing on-street accessible 
parking space on the east side of Heath Crescent, between a point 9.2 metres north of 
Heath Street East and a point 5.5 metres further north. 

Thank you, 

Councillor Mike Layton 
Ward 11, University-Rosedale 
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